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Press Release
June 22, 2014

Statement by the Press Secretary, Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of Japan, on the Abduction of Israeli students in the West Bank

1. The Government of Japan strongly condemns the abduction of three
Israeli students in the West Bank and calls for their immediate release
and return to their family in a safe manner.

2. The Government of Japan expects close cooperation between the
Israeli and Palestinian security authorities in order to ensure the prompt
release of the abductees.

(END)



Representative Office of Japan to the Palestinian Authority

VIP2 Center 3" Floor, Yazoor Street, Al-Bireh, Palestine
Tel. 02-2413120/1/2 Fax. 02-2413123
repjapan@mofa.go.jp www.ps.emb-japan.go.jp

2014 s 22

Olais| Jo> aublll aus, el 8)l59) (soMeVl 16 ,Sudl (e slo vl
aw el asnll (88 uadiil WVl adbll

edwi | adle &M lais| s WL ogS> (s .1
o] 8392llg 1599 ppic L8Vl (| seig dnyell asall (59
ool asyylny ol

ooVl wlbabw Gu Bl gledl VLW dogS> gdgiiy .2
e Sysa)l 219Vl Ulos > oo dwidaadally dauls]w VI

(el



